
Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our standards cup, children will help their class to earn points by completing their

homework.  The best way to help their class earn the points is to do their daily reading and

spelling/times tables practise.  In addition, children can select from a variety of other activities from

the table below.  Children may bring their homework back to school to be shared as they complete it

or they may hand it in on Monday 12th  February 2024..  

The children are expected to complete at least 3 of these activities per half term but may complete

more if they choose. 

Children are also able to log into Education City, Purple Mash on a daily basis.  

Activity 1

Find out about St. Lucia and make a fact file. 

Activity 2

Begin to learn the 5 times table.

Activity 3

Practise your joined up handwriting by writing

a letter to Mrs Weinstein about your favourite

thing in school.

Activity 4

Practice mixing colours and close

observational drawing. Look at drawing by

the artist Durer.

Activity 5

Make a race track out of 3 different materials

and see which one is the fastest.

Activity 6

Make houses out of different

materials and then test which one can

withstand a flood the best.

Activity 7

Write a recount of what you did on the

Christmas break.  Use time words and try to

include exclamation marks and commas.

Activity 8

Go on a materials hunt around your

house. What can you find? What are

the properties?

Activity 9

Practise adding and subtracting two 2-digit

numbers. Draw the tens and ones to help you.

Activity 10

An activity of your own choice

Thank you for supporting us with homework.

Kind Regards,

The Year 2 Team

NURTURING AND INSPIRING YOUNG MINDS TOWARDS A BRIGHT FUTURE


